
NEWS from MEXICO
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Greetings from Mexico...  The rains have really kicked in and the rivers and roads are showing the signs.  Hence we are unable to get to several villages.  But that has never stopped the ministry here!   Pastors from these villages have come in to the city to start having private teaching sessions with Mike.  There is even talk of the Pocho pastors completing the ISOM program.  The villages we are able to get to have been very open to hear what the Lord has for them.  
Mike has stayed busy with the Prison Ministry (since we can’t get a camera inside...this shot will have to do!)  This past visit he learned that 10 of  his group had been baptized over the weekend another had been healed of  a Migrain and 3 others had been spitting up blood...but no more.  We have always taught that healing does not come through “our” prayers...but through Faith in God!   It’s exciting to see them going directly to HIM!  

THANK YOU for being a part of what God is doing here through us.  Please continue to pray for us and our children.  They need it right now too!
Until next month........... KEEP C.O.O.L.   (Christ Over Our Lives)

Donations to: IAM, PO Box 38392, Cleveland, OH 44138 (909)-649-4339 makuelker@yahoo.com| www.makuelker.com 

